From: marianne jacobs-lim [

Sent: 13 April 2024 09:10

To: Blythe Smith; Planning

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning
Subject: 2024/0234/P - 75 High Holborn

2024/0234/P - 75 High Holborn

Dear Blythe,

The BCAAC has no strong objection to make on the above Planning Application but would like to document
these comments on the proposal to divide Unit 2 into two separate units, a & b. The symmetry of the
upper floors of the building, which has preserved its original architecture & is uniform in its design, will be
further compromised. The materials used (eg. aluminium doors) for these shop floor fronts along High
Holborn are often inappropriate & do not match the preserved upper floors. This lack of respect to the
preserved upper floors along High Holborn has too often been the case & needs attention.

Regards,
Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC



